
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We’re reaching out to ask for your help with an important maintenance task at the school. Following 
the recent storms, a few roof tiles have been dislodged and need replacing. As you will be aware, the 
financial position of schools is very challenging, and the storm damage has placed further pressure 
on our already stretched resources. 
 
To complete these essential repairs, we require access to a cherry picker for half a day. 
Unfortunately, the costs for hiring one are proving quite high. 
 
If you, or someone you know, has access to a cherry picker and could sponsor the school by allowing 
us to borrow it, we’d be incredibly grateful. Alternatively, if there’s a local company willing to assist 
us at a reduced cost, it would make a significant difference. 
 
We understand times are tight, but your support could help us manage these necessary repairs 
while reducing expenses. As a thank-you, we’d be delighted to publicise any business that can assist 
us through our school’s communication channels. 
 
If you think you might be able to help, please don’t hesitate to get in touch with the school office.  
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration and support. 
 
 
 


